
Cleansing the Liver

Why do I consider this to be one of the most important chapters?
Considering that the liver is the most active and performing organ in our body, it cannot be left 
unmentioned when talking about healing.

Not everyone probably realizes just how many things is the liver responsible for. It's really quite the 
list. Detox, purifying blood, protein synthesis, creation of cholesterol as a basic building material, 
production of enzymes and even some hormones, just to name a few. Liver provides the body with 
nutrition, every cell, but more importantly provides bile, without which we cannot digest properly. And 
here is where we get to the core of the question.
S
o we can properly digest and absorb what we eat, the liver should produce about 1 and a half liter of 
bile per day. The problem is, with the way we live our lives in the western society, 90% of people have 
their livers blocked with gallstones and thus have only ¼ of a liter at their disposal per day. What does 
that mean for us? For example our digestive system, which begins when we put food in our mouth and 
mix it with our saliva, does not progress as it ought to and it thus creates a number of issues. As a 
countermeasure our body produces bacteria to deal with improperly digested food that enters the 
intestine. This process results in decay which breeds further toxins. Such a situation is of course 
untenable in the long term. And since our immunity is in our gut, it's clear that we cannot expect perfect
function in such conditions.

So our healing process may continue and keep going in the direction of SCD, it's necessary to cleanse 
the liver and help it regenerate. Now it's time for some very good news. Our liver is the only organ in 
our body that can regenerate fully 100%. If we help it of course. So what's the best way of going about 
it.

First of all, it's best to know why things happen, that helps inform us how to deal with them. There is an
abundance of information about liver cleansing on the internet but... Oftentimes these articles describe 
the same situation but are lacking in important follow up and related procedures. And that's when you 
miss the fact that it is a series of procedures, which is repeated as long as two consecutive procedures 
result in no stones whatsoever. This is very important, because after one cleansing, you may not get any
results and get discouraged.

Now I'm talking from experience again. :) That's how it went when I went into cleansing with 
insufficient information and just followed a guide from the internet. I did not see significant results and 
kind of gave up on the idea. I tried again after about 6 months and results were the same. Later on I 
happened upon a good source which I will share and found out that in doing so the situation can even 
get worse. Sediments move after cleansing towards the exit and can block the system even harder than 
before. 

So... To properly cleanse your liver I will direct you to a book by Andreas Moritz by the name of “The 
amazing Liver Cleanse – A powerful tool to improve your health”. Even though the book is quite 
voluminous and it's not exactly entertaining to read, it must be read thoroughly. Other than a very 
precise guide how to cleanse the liver, you will also get the idea how liver works and how it affects the 
entire system. You will understand why is this so important when regaining good health. The book is 
available by regular means. We have no contract with the publisher or anything. I recommend this book
simply because it is valuable to our lives. You can find a link to the right so you can find it more easily. 
Just hope it doesn't get sold out :)



I only wish that you understand the importance of this article. With blocked liver, nothing in our body 
can function correctly at 100%. The gradual degradation of liver and lowering the performance of it 
results in myriad issues and conditions, including premature aging. Read well and get to it, the results 
may be beyond your understanding. :)


